
, 

Mr. Levon Margosian 
84-49 168 Street 
Jamaica, ~ew York 11432 

Dear levo 1: 

De cemb r 29, 1972 

We are ex remely grateful for your willingness to 
be a St. tartan Steward, and for your genero sity in 
donating . 100 in your capacity as a Steward. 

We hope this will be a beginning i n establishing tru 
stewardsh i p in our Church. 

A special lapel p1n is be1ng prepared for Stewards; 
as soon as they are ready we will be very pleased to send 
you one which we earnestly hope you will ear . 

It is our hope that you will renew your tewardship 
regu larly eabh year, about which we will be in touch 
with you . 

Thank you again. and very best wishes, 

encl/recefpt #15660 
JA:aa 

51 nee rely, 

Jack Ant reassian 
Executive Director 


